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CVRWF EVENTS CALENDAR    
Save the Date! 

2019 CFRW Winter BOD/Advocacy Meeting,
Sacramento Marriot Rancho Cordova, “Power of the
Past - Force of the Future”, March 8-10 2019,
workshops and general meeting.

February 7 – OCFRW Lincoln Day Luncheon,
program and workshop, The Phoenix Club, 1340
Sanderson Avenue, Anaheim. Cost: $30. Reservation
deadline, January 28. Contact Carol Peterson at
cjpeteoe@aol.com to RSVP. The Workshop will
address the restructuring plans of CFRW. It will
explain what happens in 2020 and the dissolution of
OCFRW. Bring your questions, they will be answered!
Contact Linda England if you’re interested in
carpooling.
February 13 – CVRWF Board Meeting, 9:30am,
Rose Marie Gross. All are invited! Please contact
Rose Marie at 714-815-8610 or rmgross@cox.net if
you plan on attending.
February 16 – RESERVATIONS ARE DUE FOR
February 20 Breakfast Meeting, contact Stacy
Reynolds (stacyjreynolds@gmail.com) to make your
reservation early!
February 20 – 8:30am check-in, 9:00am CVRWF
Breakfast Meeting begins, Marbella Country Club,
speaker Gina Gleason, Executive Director of Faith
and Public Policy. Gina will speak on the sex
education curriculum being taught in California public
schools.
.

CVRWF MEETING –  February 20th

DISCLAIMER: No information transmitted through this
newsletter is to be considered a position or endorsement. It
is for information only. 

CONTACT INFORMATION
Vice President: Laura Newhall     
949-218-1776
hblauran@yahoo.com          

2nd V.P.  Membership:  Janan Pisano 
949-266-7000
jkpisano@excaliburlaundries.com   

Newsletter Editor:  JD Walters
jdwalt11@gmail.com

Breakfast Meeting
Date: Wednesday, Feb. 20

Time: Registration at 8:30am
Meeting starts at 9:00am 

Price: $28

Reservations:
Please make reservations by Saturday,
February 17. Contact Stacy Reynolds at (714)
267-5750 or Stacyjreynolds@gmail.com 
Send your checks payable to CVRWF: 

Janan Pisano
CVRWF Reservations 
3 Lorjen
Coto de Caza, CA 92679

Location: 
Marbella Country Club
30800 Golf Club Dr. 
San Juan Capistrano, CA
949-248-3700 

We are proud to present Gina Gleason,
who will speak to us on the
unbelievable sex education being
taught in the California public schools,
on Wednesday, February 20, 2019, at
Marbella Country Club. This has
happened thanks to Governor Jerry
Brown and 77 liberal legislators.
Subjects that most adults would
consider sexually explicit are included
in state and district sanctioned
curriculum.  While some people find it
hard to believe, Gina will provide the
facts and the proof that our children
are being sexually indoctrinated in our
public schools. Only one curriculum is
offered online for anyone to read.  If
you're interested, visit Advocates for
Youth at www.advocatesforyouth.org
and their video outlet Amaze at
http://www.amaze.org. Under Gina's
leadership, FPP has developed easy
access to resources and multiple
implementation strategies with step-
by-step guidance for both new and
experienced Culture Impact Team
leaders. FPP is available to all
churches regardless of denomination,
congregation size or location.
Gina Gleason is the Executive
Director of Faith and Public Policy, a
ministry of Calvary Chapel, Chino
Hills, CA.  Widely recognized as a 

pioneering leader in the field of Culture
Impact Team Training, Gina helps lay
leaders as they start church ministry teams
designed to monitor cultural events,
legislation and elections for the pastor and
the congregation.  Gina believes pastors and
churches are the key to leading our
communities, states and the nation back to
our biblical roots and, thus, impacting our
entire culture.

Gina is a California Republican Party
Delegate and a past President of the Chino
Valley Federation of Republican Women.
She and her husband, John, have been
married for over 40 years and reside in
Southern California.

Gina Gleason  

mailto:Stacyjreynolds@gmail.com


Register to Vote/Absentee Ballots/Election Questions: Orange County Registrar of Voters, 1300 South Grand Ave., Building C, 
Santa Ana, CA 92705:   Telephone: (714) 567-7600,   Website: http//www.ocvote.com 

Voter registration forms are also available at our General Meetings, at most U.S. Post Offices, at Public Libraries and the Orange County
Republican Headquarters. Voter registration closes fifteen days prior to any election. 
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LEGISLATION
By Terry Goller   

GUARD YOUR WALLET

GOVERNOR NEWSOM’S PROPOSED
BUDGET:

l. Seeking new funds for consumer
emergency earthquake warning system.
2. Seeking $l.75 billion for housing crisis
and homeless programs and withholding
local money if these needs are not met.
3. Proposing $260 million in Medi-Cal for
undocumented young adults and raising the
cut off age to 26.
4.  Asking to include $100 million for aiding
border immigrants and college legal
assistance.
5. Asking $1.4 billion for education
including free second year community
college tuition and childhood care.
6. Wants to reduce the $257 billion unfunded
retiree pensions and health care with $13.6
billion in a pay down account.
7. Wants an increase in state spending for
cannabis regulations as they are $48.6
million short of their Prop 65 expectations.
Yes, your money may all go up in smoke!

Republicans are urging the government to be
more frugal and not allow this $8 billion
increase.  They are asking the Governor to
pay off the debt and use the money for
infrastructure and to eliminate the High
Speed Rail Project.  
With all these increases, Prop 13 is in
jeopardy  and support is needed to maintain
the stability and safety of the home property
tax.

 

CARING FOR AMERICA 
Dear Members of CVRWF,

On behalf of Caring for America, Roseann
and I would like to thank you for your
donations to support our troops serving
overseas and abroad for Valentine's Day! 
We shipped our packages to our troops on
January 25th, to make sure that they arrived
on time for Valentine's Day.
Our team and managers from Starbucks
went to visit the Marines and sailors at
Camp Pendleton to deliver hot coffee and
refreshments for them to enjoy for
Valentine's Day. We also supported our
wounded Marines and sailors at Camp
Pendleton with coffee and refreshments. We
received an abundance of Starbucks coffee
that we gave to our Navy SEAL's based at
Coronado and the Army based in Los
Alamitos along with cookies to enjoy.
Our next project will be to support our
military spouses Leadership Education
Seminar at Camp Pendleton and also in
Okinawa, Japan. Our military spouses often
are forgotten and they make great sacrifices
away f rom the i r husbands dur ing
deployments. Leadership Education
Seminar (LES) is a three day seminar that
offers participants methods, techniques and
professional leadership development. The
mission of LES is to enrich the Marine
Corps community by educating military
spouses in roles and responsibilities of
leadership. Your donation will help sponsor
spouses to attend the seminar, receive
material, and provide for their breakfasts
and lunches. 
Will you please consider making a monetary
donation to help sponsor a military spouse
to attend the seminar with a love gift large
or small? Please make your check payable
to: Words of Comfort, Hope and Promise
and mail to:
63 Via Pico Plaza, 
# 418, San Clemente,
CA 92672 

 

Or you can bring your donation to the next
meeting on, February 20th. You can also make
y o u r d o n a t i o n s e c u r e l y o n l i n e a t
www.comforthopeandpromse.org. Your
donation is tax deductible.
We hope you enjoy the photo of a Navy SEAL
team (above) that received our Christmas
stockings. The black line on their face is to
hide their identity. 
The second photo (below) is of President
Trump and Melania when they made a surprise 
visit to our troops serving in Iraq for
Christmas. The Navy SEAL's in the photo with
the President are the same SEAL's that we
supported for Christmas holding the stockings
that we mailed. 
Thank you for your consideration to support
our military spouses, giving them a great
opportunity to meet and bond together with
other spouses during the Leadership Education
Seminar.

Caring for America,
Cynthia Martinez
Roseann Gillette
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CHAPLAIN'S CORNER
By Carol Temple

INGREDIENTS FOR THE TRUE LOVE OF
AMERICA A "VALENTINE"  AMERICA 

              
Key Words to Differentiate  the Differences! 

Republicans Democrats
    Truth                                      Lies
    Love                 Hate
    Honor                     Dishonor
    Respect                     Disrespect
    Justice                   Injustice
    Peace                 Chaos  

Lord, we pray that You will empower us to LIVE
Your ingredients for truly loving each other and

America!

 “Love and truth will  embrace;
 Justice and peace will kiss."  

                                       Psalm 85:10             

Capistrano Valley Republican Women, Federated Membership Application 
Dues are Payable January 1st of each year and are delinquent March 31st each year. 

   Name:_________________________    
   Spouse:________________________ 
   Address:_______________________________________________________________ 
   City:________________________________________________ Zip_______________ 
   Telephone:_________________ FAX:_________________E-mail:_________________ 
   Type of Membership: Regular ($25.00):_______________ 

       *Associate ($15.00):_____________  
                           Patron - Regular or *Associate ($50.00):_______________ 

   *Associate members are Regular members of another Federated club (name of the other club):_____________________,  
   non-citizens of the U.S.___, or men___ 
 
    I am interested in the following committee activities (please check): 
  __Membership  __ Programs   __ Newsletter   __ Newsletter Mailing   __ Ways & Means   __ Legislation 
  __Headquarters   __ Precinct Work  __ Voter Registration  __ Publicity  __ Americanism 
  __Scholarships   __ Telephone   __ Reservations   __ Budget   __ Hospitality   __ Community Outreach   
  
   Are you a registered Republican? ________ 
   You were invited to join by _______________________________________ 
   Please make checks payable to CVRWF and mail to: Janan Pisano

3 Lorien
Coto De Caza, Ca. 92679 

MEMBER  PROFILE: submitted by Linda England 
***SUPER STAR PATRIOT, CYNTHIA MARTINEZ***
I am shining a spotlight on a special member of CVRWF,
Cynthia Martinez, who is a great patriot and a wonderful role
model for our organization and Republican women
everywhere. Cynthia has been a member of our club for
several years.  
Cynthia Martinez is ALSO the President/Founder of Words
of Comfort, Hope and Promise, a military outreach
dedicated, since 2004, to support the men and women
serving in our military and their families. Cynthia is an author
and speaker who works hard to preserve America’s heritage
and freedom. Cynthia was devastated when America was
attacked on 9/11.  She was inspired to write a book and she 
dedicated it to our military and first responders. Cynthia’s
desire was to offer words of comfort, hope and promises
from the Bible to support our troops and their families.  Over 
5,000 books were given to our troops serving overseas and
abroad.  Supporting America’s United States Armed Forces
and their families has been the greatest honor for Cynthia.
This Outreach: Words of Comfort, Hope and Promise
supports all branches of the military with care packages and 
support for the military and their families based in the U.S.
They support wounded Marines, sailors and their families at
Camp Pendleton and Balboa Medical Center in San Diego.
They provide support for Chaplains and military with coffee
and refreshments, homecoming packages for single
Marines and sailors returning from deployment. They
provide Christmas parties and the Beach Bash at Camp
Pendleton. They provide gifts for baby showers and military
children with school supplies. They provide support for
Leadership Education Seminars for military spouses and
help with military families during crisis and they also help
with paralyzed and blind veterans.
Cynthia’s organization accomplishments include:
On June 2018, a Navy SEAL presented Cynthia and her
organization with a plaque and the U.S. flag that was flown
over the U.S. Central Command Crises Response Element,
Sas al Nakhl, United Arab Emirates on January 30, 2018.
The flag was given to her by the United States Navy
Command Master Chief and the United States Navy
Commander. On two different occasions Cynthia and her

team of volunteers received, in 2013 and 2007, the
“President’s Volunteer Service Award” for their
commitment to strengthen our nation and for making a
difference with their service and civic participation.
Cynthia and her team received the 2013, Art of
Volunteering Marine Corps Base Camp Pendleton
“Volunteer of the Year” award.  She and her team were
awarded the CA  2009 Governor’s Award.  She also
received the U.S. American flag that was flown over
Afghanistan Camp Leatherneck on January 1, 2011.
When a 2 Star Major General was promoted to a 3 Star
General, he gave Cynthia his 2 Stars for supporting our
troops during their deployment in Afghanistan.  She
has also been presented by the U.S. Marine Corps
with the U.S. Armed Forces Spirit of (Bob) Hope
Award, at a ceremony at the Pentagon in Oct, 2008, for
“selfless contributions to the improvement of the quality
of life for Marines and their families”. The U.S.
Freedom Team Salute sent Cynthia a letter and
certificate in appreciation for her support to our
Soldiers. Two Generals, on separate occasions,
presented Cynthia with the Guadalcanal Award for
exceptional service and dedication to the Marine
Corps.  Cynthia has been invited to speak at numerous
community events as well as on radio and television
broadcasts to share her military outreach and
encourage the American people to support our troops.
Cynthia resides in 
San Clemente and will 
be married for 47 years 
in April.  She is grateful 
to her husband, Frank, 
who served in the 
United States Army,
and their two sons for 
their support.  Contact
Cynthia and see what
part you can do to 
volunteer and help her 
(and help America) with
 This very important 
mission.  We are so very
proud of her!!! Cynthia Martinez



*Links to our Directory of Political Representatives at www.CVRWF.org 

 

 Capistrano Valley Republican Women, Federated 
 9 Santa Barbara Place
 Laguna Niguel, CA 92677

DIRECTORY OF POLITICAL REPRESENTATIVES*
 

President Donald J. Trump [R] 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Ave. 
Washington, D.C. 20500 
202-456-1414     Fax: 202-456-2461 
Web: www.whitehouse.gov 

Governor Gavin Newsom [D] 
Office of the Governor 
State Capitol 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
916-445-2841     Fax: 916-558-3160 
Web: www.gov.ca.gov 

Lisa Bartlett District Supervisor] 
Chair: Orange County Board of Supervisors 
Hall of Administration 
10 Civic Center Plaza 
Santa Ana, CA 92701 
714-834-3550     Fax: 714-834-2670 

U.S. Senator Diane Feinstein [D] 
331 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
202-224-3841     Fax: 202-228-3954 
Web: www.feinstein.senate.gov 

State Senator [R-37
th
 SD]

John Moorlach 
State Capitol, Sacramento, CA 95814 
916-651-4937 

Orange County Republican Party 
Fred Whitaker, Chairman 
1422 Edinger Ave., Suite 110 
Tustin, CA 92780 
714-453-0900     Fax: 714-453-0999 

U.S. Senator Kamala Harris [D] 
112 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
202-224-3553     Fax: 202-228-3789 
Web: www.harris.senate.gov/ 

State Senator Joel Anderson [R-38
th

 SD] 
ande434@cox.net 

 

Assemblyman Bill Brough [R-73
rd

 AD] 
29122 Rancho Viejo Rd., Suite 111 
San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675 
949-347-7301     Fax: 949-347-7302 
Web: www.billbrough.org

CFRW President Nam-Yong Horn
Email: nyhorn@yahoo.com 
Phone:  951-757-9351

Assemblyman Matt Harper [R-74
th

 AD] 
150 South Coast Drive, Suite 205 
Costa Mesa, CA 92626 
714-668-2100     Fax: 714-668-2104 
Web: 
www.republican.assembly.ca.gov.member/74 

 

 OCFRW President Cynthia  Thacker 
Email:  Cthacker.ocfrw@gmail.com
Phone:  714-749-6585

Learn the Latest a
bout Sex

Education in our Public Schools S
ee

Gina Gleason on 

Wednesday, February 20th!!

NFRW President Carrie Almond National
Federation of Republican Women
124 N. Alfred St.
Alexandria, VA. 22314
703-548-9688

State Senator Patricia Bates (R 36th SD)
 24031 El Torro Rd. Suite 201, Laguna Hills,
Ca. 92653, 
phone: 949-598-5850, E-mail:
Senator.Bates@Senate.Ca.Gov

CFRW So. Div.President Christine Flynn
 Phone:  714-309-5552
 E-mail: christineflynnrwf@gmail.com

U.S. Congresswoman Katie Porter [D-45th CD]
P.O. Box 5178
Irvine, CA 92616
1117 Longworth House Office Building
(202)225-5611

U.S. Congressman Harley Rouda [D-48th CD]
120 Newport Center Drive, Ste. 208
Newport Beach, CA 92660
2300 Rayburn House Office Building
(657)345-5296

U.S. Congressman Mike Levin [D-49th CD]
942 Calle Negocio, Ste. 300
San Clemente, CA 92673
1626 Longworth House Office Building
(760)566-6113
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